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19th November 2018/164 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  
This week 
 
Students were delighted to be back at SHINE.  
In science the children were creating leaf fact files, they were looking at its appearance, its shape and whether they 
were compound or simple leaves. They also made leaf monsters. 
As usual in literacy the children started off with a spelling test. Then the students were about local author Francesca 
Simon the creator of the Horrid Henry series. They then did some comprehension work and wrote a short story after. In 
numeracy students were adding and subtracting time with some children learning how to tell the time on a digital and 
analogue clock.  

 
Images of some of the children’s work 

This week 
 
We are happy to announce that one of this week’s visiting speaker will be local barrister Daniel Goldblatt. He will be 
talking to the children about a day in the life of a barrister and what you need to do to become one. There will also be a 
Q&A session at the end. 
 
Reminder 
Please arrive at​ 9:50am for registration. Lessons begin at 10:00am​​. Pick up is at​ 2:50pm. 
If your child is unable to attend a session please ring the SHINE team on​ 0207 607 2575 
 
Kind regards 
  
Eunice Burlingham ​Shine Project Manager 

 

Headteacher: Lynne Gavin NPQH, MA, B.Ed (Hons) 
 

 


